
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                           
 
 

6th Aug., 2014 
Dear KP Family, 
 
In accordance with Administrative Decision of Rules and Criteria for Selection 

Candidates for Vice-Chair of the Kimberley Process, in the capacity of KP Chair, I 
would like to bring to your attention the call of nomination for the Vice-Chair of KPCS 
for 2015. 
Any Participant, who is in good standing with regard to its compliance with the 
minimum requirements of the KPCS and able to demonstrate its commitment to the 
Kimberley Process, is eligible to address to the KP Chair Office its official letter 
expressing its candidacy for the Vice-Chair of KPCS for 2015. 
To facilitate an orderly nomination and selection, the deadline for application will be 
August 29, 2014. The application submitted after that will be deemed as invalid. 
Any question, please feel free to contact with my staff:  

Nick Yuan 
Focal Point of KP Chair Office 
kpchair2014@aqsiq.gov.cn; nickyuan99@gmail.com; 
Tang Bojun 
Acting Director of KP Chair Office 
tangbj@aqsiq.gov.cn 
 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
WEI Chuanzhong 
KP Chair 2014 


